
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FETAKGOMO TUBATSE 

LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

 

Enq: N.E Lekwadu Acting Supply Chain Manager Tel: 013 231 1231 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
Notice is hereby given in terms of section 21A of local government: municipal system act, 2000 ( Act No: 32 
of 2000) that the Fetakgomo Tubatse Local Municipality council sitting on the 31 January 2023 approved a 
draft supply chain management policy for public comments. 

 
Fetakgomo Tubatse Local Municipality calls upon all the stakeholders to comment on amendments of 
supply chain management (SCM) policy to put it in line with new preferential procurement regulation as 
published on the 04th of November 2022 by the minister of finance. 

 

Minister of finance together with the national treasury have revised the preferential procurement regulations 
as a result of the constitutional court judgement of February 2022. The Municipality has reviewed and made 
changes to the Municipal Supply Chain Policy in order to align it with the newly amended Preferential 
Procurement Regulation 2022. 

 

The draft supply chain management policy will be available for public comments on the municipality website 
www.ftlm.gov.za 

 

The public inputs and comments on the Fetakgomo Tubatse Local Municipality’s draft policy must be 
addressed to the Chief Financial Officer in writing and must reach the municipality by the 01 March 2023, 
time 12:00. 

 

Written inputs/ comments and enquiries must be submitted by email to nelekwadu@ftlm.gov.za the acting 
supply chain manager or by hand to supply chain management unit. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Municipal Manager 
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